
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Did You Know?  
  
America’s first astronauts 
were announced by NASA on 
April 9, 1959. 
 
The first Webster Dictionary 
was copyrighted by Noah 
Webster on April 14, 1828. 
 
The Titanic sank on April 15, 

1912. 
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Downingtown Farmers Market -   

2nd & 4th Saturdays, 10am - 

Noon  

 

4/15: Little League Opening 

Day Parade 

 

4/29: Spring Craft & Vendor Fair 

@Minquas FC 

 

5/8: Alert Fire Co Golf Outing 
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Holiday Office Closure 
In observance of Good Friday, the Borough Offices will be closed on Friday, 
April 7th. 
 
 
Trash/Recycling Reminder  
On collection day, please remember to space toters approximately 3 feet 
apart wherever possible and away from obstacles such as trees, poles, fire 
hydrants and parked cars.  The end of the toter where the lid opens should 
face the curb and the handle should be facing away from the curb. This 
allows for the trucks with automated pick up arms to collect the toters.    
 
 
National Library Week 
National Library Week (April 23 - 29, 2023) is a time to celebrate our 
nation's libraries, library workers' contributions and promote library use and 
support. The theme for National Library Week 2023 is "There's More to the 
Story," illustrating the fact that in addition to the books in library 
collections, available in a variety of formats, libraries offer so much more. 
Library programming brings communities together for entertainment, 
education, and connection through book clubs, storytimes, movie nights, 
crafting classes, and lectures. And library infrastructure advances 
communities, providing internet and technology access, literacy skills, and 
support for businesses, job seekers, and entrepreneurs. We are lucky to 
have the Downingtown Library right in our own Borough! Visit them at 122 
Wallace Avenue. 
 
2023 Borough Real Estate Bills  
Bills have been mailed out.  If you do not receive your bill, please contact 
the tax office by email: taxcollector@downingtown.org 
 
 
Sewer/Refuse Bills 
This quarter’s sewer/refuse bills have been mailed out and are due by 5/1. 
Residents can pay bills and set up autopay through our website at 

www.downingtown.org    
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